GERMAN SHEPHERD RESCUK
NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2010......
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WE ARE NOW DOWN TO MINUS TEMPS ALL OVER THE
COUNTRY AND MANY DOGS ARE STILL IN KENNELS
FREEZING TO DEATH OF AN EVENING, IS IT NOT BAD
ENOUGH YOU HAVE BEEN ABANDONED BUT TO BE SO
COLD ASWELL IS DIRE.

COULD YOU FIND SPACE IN YOUR HOME FOR A SMALL
ONE? I'M SURE YOU COULD IF YOU LOOKED HARD
ENOUGH, EVEN IF IT WAS FORJUST OVER THE CHRISTMAS
PERIOD.....MAKE A FURRY FRIEND HAPPY THIS CHRIMBO..

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE IF YOU THINK YOU COULD DO THIS
THEN CONTACT ANY AREA CO ORDINATOR IN THE RESCUE



OR GO TO THE HOME PAGE AND FILL OUT AN ADOPTION
FORM RIGHT NOW AND OPT FOR THE FOSTER OPTION
WE NEED YOU NOW MORE THAN EVERI!!!
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LOOK AT ALL THOSE EMPTY CHAIRS.....FILL ONE OF
THEM WITH FURRY FRIEND!! XX



Hello my name is Olly Murrs and | was the sickest of the
7 puppies rescued by GSDR back in August this year.

If we had been left there for another 24 hours we would
Have died without a doubt so | would like to say a massive
Thank you from all of us for saving our little lifes and
Finding us such fab homes .....we are really

Really happy now and thanks to this bloody fab rescue
We will soon be enjoying our first Christmas dinner and
Getting our first pressies from Santa Paws!! By the way
Thats me on the cover playing in the snow...i lurved it!!!




Tara was found last October abandoned, tied to a tree in some woods .Someone saw her, thought nothing of it, then 2 days later walked past again & she was
still there. The dog warden was called & she went to German Shepherd Rescue - looked after by Darren & Joanne.

Around that time sadly our German Shepherd bitch died.

In December via GSR we heard about Tara & that she had one ear down ,one earup,approx 8yrs old & decided to give her a good home.

The Vet also found that she has a damaged shoulder & a loose tooth with an abcess under it.

I took her to dog training with Heather Stevens at wetrainanydog.com (formerly cannine connection).

In February she passed her Bronze good citizen obedience assessment.

In April she passed her Silver assessment.

In August she passed her Gold assessment.

This is some achievement for an 8 year old rescue.

She joined Heather Stevens "Phoenix Paws Cannine Demonstration Team", & has done several demos at Sinderby, Kirkby Steven & Thirsk this summer.
We hope to be at Pateley Bridge on Monday. Did you say you would be there? If some what is a good time?

Regards, Alan Beaton.
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MONTY......This stunning boy belonged to Lynn
Burkett who does so much for this rescue, he

passed away in November...so sorry Lynn..xx




How true is this girls?7???

Frank, can we please
slop and ask for
directions



Ice wanted me to send you an early Christmas e-card!!! He's doing well and loving life. He
is gorgeous and he loves the cat and vice versa !! (see the attached).

Hope all is well with you.

Kind Regards
Lucy & Mark




Thanks GSDR for finding
Me this fab home, its just
GRRRRRRRREAT!!













CALENDARS/|/ CARDS AND HERES WHAT YOU GOT FOR YOUR
MONEY......

N

WEILL, WHAT CAN IN SAY, THE CARDS AND
CALENDARS WERE A MASSIVE SUCCESS, SO MUCH SO
I AM STILL ORDERING AND POSTING NOW!!

YOU MANAGED TO RAISE JUST OVER £250 AND THIS
IS HOW WE SPENT I'T:

DEISEL WAS CASTRATED TO TRY TO CALM HIM DOWN
FOR RE HOMING.

PRU THE ILOVELY WHITE GIRIL CAME INTO THE
RESCUEK IN A POOR STATE WITH HER DAUGHTER
AND PRU HAD A VERY UNSIGHTLY LLUMP ON HER
HEAD WHICH WK REMOVED.

BRUNO CAME TO US VIA A DOG WARDEN AND WK
WERE ABLE TO PAY FOR 2 WEEKS KENNELLING FOR
HIM,FINGERS CROSSED HE MAY NOW HAVE A HOME!



I think all the dogs would like to say an enormous thank you to everyone
Who bought the calendars and cards to have enabled the rescue to be
Able to do all the extra things that we have done.

Heres to next year, I think I need to start earlier next year!!lll

Al
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DEISEL......MINUS HIS BITS AND BOBS THANKS TO YOU GUYsS
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WHAT A STUNNER HE IS.....



Another year is coming to an end and I think its safe to say you can all
Give yourselves a huge pat on the back as 100's more dogs were saved and
Re-homed thanks to every volunteer in this rescue!

Now thats the flowery stuff out the way, dont be sitting on your laurels or
Your srses for that matter there are 1000's more dogs out there crying out
For our help. Dont forget however little you can do it all counts believe me

Donations are the key to this rescue carrying out all the great work we do
So at every opportunity if there is a chance of a donation.....grab it with
Both hands and run!!!! The public need to start to realise it is not our
Responsibility to take care of their dog when they don't want it anymore
Its theirs and they need to donate towards however small...it all counts.

One last thing, will all male volunteers in the SE region just be careful
If the lovely Lizzie asks you to pop round to help her with a difficult dog
And then steers you towards the utility room....run, get out, one poor
Bugger spent about 6 hours in there the other weekend and I am led to
Believe last weekend was just some random member of the public! Love
You Elizabeth... xx
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